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BAGLEY FOUNTAIN AND DETROIT FINANCIAL HISTORIC 

DISTRICTS  

 

APRIL 10, 2024 

 

Pursuant to Detroit City Code, Sec. 21-2-5, Effects of Projects on Districts, the 

Detroit Historic District Commission finds that the proposed project at 836 Bates 

(on Randolph Steet and the sidewalk to the east of 836 Bates) and at Cadillac Square 

Park, between Woodward and Randolph, will not have a demonstrable effect on the 

Water Board Historic District, Detroit Financial Historic District, or the John J. 

Bagley Fountain Historic District.  


